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 RE: Investigation into Conservation Service Provider and Other Third Party Access to 

Electric Distribution Company Customer Data 
  Petition for an Extension of Time to File Comments Until May 5, 2022  
 
 
 On February 8, 2022, the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission (Commission) issued 
a Secretarial Letter at the above referenced Docket No. (Secretarial Letter).  The Secretarial 
Letter sought responses to directed questions and established a forty-five (45) day response 
period that began upon publication of the Secretarial Letter in the Pennsylvania Bulletin (Pa.B.).  
The Secretarial Letter was published in the February 19, 2022 Pa.B., making the deadline for 
comments April 5, 2022.    
 
 On March 14, 2022, the Energy Association of Pennsylvania (EAP) filed a Petition for an 
Expedited Order Granting an Extension of Time to File Comments (petition).  In its petition, the 
EAP requests that the Commission extend the response deadline by thirty (30) days, or until May 
5, 2022.  The EAP states that the Secretarial Letter includes five (5) topic areas comprising 
thirty-six (36) distinct questions, as well as the opportunity for commenters to raise additional 
questions or concerns.  The EAP further states that the complex questions outlined will require 
both practical and legal consideration by commenters.  As of the date of this letter, no objections 
to the petition have been filed. 
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 The Commission finds the EAP’s reasoning for the extension request compelling and 
hereby grants its petition.  We shall therefore extend the deadline for responses to the directed 
questions in the Secretarial Letter until May 5, 2022.  Any questions on this matter may be 
directed to Jeff McCracken in the Bureau of Technical Utility Services at jmccracken@pa.gov.   
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Rosemary Chiavetta  
       Secretary 
 
 
cc: Chairman’s Office 

Vice Chairman’s Office 
Commissioners’ Offices 
Seth A. Mendelsohn, Executive Director 
Renardo Hicks, Chief Counsel 
Dan Mumford, Director, the Office of Competitive Market Oversight 
Paul Diskin, Director, Technical Utility Services 
All jurisdictional electric distribution companies 
All licensed electric generation suppliers 
All parties that provided comments at Docket No. A-2019-3009271 
All registered Conservation Service Providers 
All Parties of Record   
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